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Head First C#
Learning Agile is a comprehensive guide to the most
popular agile methods, written in a light and engaging
style that makes it easy for you to learn. Agile has
revolutionized the way teams approach software
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development, but with dozens of agile methodologies
to choose from, the decision to "go agile" can be
tricky. This practical book helps you sort it out, first by
grounding you in agile’s underlying principles, then by
describing four specific—and well-used—agile
methods: Scrum, extreme programming (XP), Lean,
and Kanban. Each method focuses on a different area
of development, but they all aim to change your
team’s mindset—from individuals who simply follow a
plan to a cohesive group that makes decisions
together. Whether you’re considering agile for the
first time, or trying it again, you’ll learn how to choose
a method that best fits your team and your company.
Understand the purpose behind agile’s core values
and principles Learn Scrum’s emphasis on project
management, self-organization, and collective
commitment Focus on software design and
architecture with XP practices such as test-first and
pair programming Use Lean thinking to empower your
team, eliminate waste, and deliver software fast
Learn how Kanban’s practices help you deliver great
software by managing flow Adopt agile practices and
principles with an agile coach

Beautiful Teams
A study guide for the Project Management
Professional (PMP) certification exam, this book
provides all the information project managers need to
thoroughly prepare for the test. Review materials
cover all the processes, inputs, tools, and outputs that
will be tested, and extra help is offered with insider
secrets, test tricks and tips, hundreds of sample
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questions, and exercises designed to strengthen
mastery of key concepts and help candidates pass the
exam on the first attempt.

Head First Agile
What will you learn from this book? Head First PMP
teaches you the latest principles and certification
objectives in The PMBOK® Guide in a unique and
inspiring way. This updated fourth edition takes you
beyond specific questions and answers with a unique
visual format that helps you grasp the big picture of
project management. By putting PMP concepts into
context, you’ll be able to understand, remember, and
apply them—not just on the exam, but on the job. No
wonder so many people have used Head First PMP as
their sole source for passing the PMP exam. This book
will help you: Learn PMP’s underlying concepts to help
you understand the PMBOK principles and pass the
certification exam with flying colors Get 100%
coverage of the latest principles and certification
objectives in The PMBOK® Guide, Sixth Edition Make
use of a thorough and effective preparation guide
with hundreds of practice questions and exam
strategies Explore the material through puzzles,
games, problems, and exercises that make learning
easy and entertaining Why does this book look so
different? Based on the latest research in cognitive
science and learning theory, Head First PMP uses a
visually rich format to engage your mind, rather than
a text-heavy approach that puts you to sleep. Why
waste your time struggling with new concepts? This
multi-sensory learning experience is designed for the
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way your brain really works.

PMP Exam Prep
What's it like to work on a great software
development team facing an impossible problem?
How do you build an effective team? Can a group of
people who don't get along still build good software?
How does a team leader keep everyone on track
when the stakes are high and the schedule is tight?
Beautiful Teams takes you behind the scenes with
some of the most interesting teams in software
engineering history. You'll learn from veteran team
leaders' successes and failures, told through a series
of engaging personal stories -- and interviews -- by
leading programmers, architects, project managers,
and thought leaders. This book includes contributions
from: Tim O'Reilly Scott Berkun Mark Healey Bill
DiPierre Andy Lester Keoki Andrus Tom Tarka Auke
Jilderda Grady Booch Jennifer Greene Mike Cohn Cory
Doctorow Neil Siegel Trevor Field James Grenning
Steve McConnell Barry Boehm and Maria H. Penedo
Peter Gluck Karl E. Wiegers Alex Martelli Karl Fogel
Michael Collins Karl Rehmer Andrew Stellman Ned
Robinson Scott Ambler Johanna Rothman Mark
Denovich and Eric Renkey Patricia Ensworth Andy
Oram Tony Visconti Beautiful Teams is edited by
Andrew Stellman and Jennifer Greene, veteran
software engineers and project managers who have
been writing bestselling books for O'Reilly since 2005,
including Applied Software Project Management, Head
First PMP, and Head First C#.
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The Velociteach All-In-One PMP Exam
Prep Kit
"Covers PMBOK guide, 6th edition"--Cover.

PMP Exam Prep
This all-inclusive, self-study guide for the PMI's Project
Management Professional (PMP) certification exam
provides all the information project managers need to
thoroughly prepare for the test. It contains the book
The PMP Exam: How to Pass on Your First Try; flash
card App to help with memorization of key points; a
laminated quick reference guide; a trial version
subscription to the PMP course in InSite (the top PMP
e-learning site); and downloadable audio CDs
featuring experts Andy Crowe, Bill Yates, and Louis
Alderman discussing the main points and concepts for
the exam. The included learning materials cover all
the processes, inputs, tools, and outputs that will be
tested, along with insider secrets, test tricks and tips,
hundreds of sample questions, and exercises
designed to strengthen mastery of key concepts to
help you pass the exam with confidence.

Millionaire M.D.
This Paperback Book Is a Low Cost Version - With
Black and White Pages and Illustrations Inside The
only book that gives access to free Real-To-Life
Exams Simulator. Details inside the book. Read &
Pass Notes for PMP Exams is a series with one book
dedicated to each of the Chapters / Knowledge Areas
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of PMBOK. Thus allowing you to pick up only the
chapter that you feel you need help with. Please note
that this book is based on PMBOK Guide 6th Edition.
There are so many PMP Books, why should you buy
this one? While other books focus on passing strategy
this book focuses on simplicity and clarity of
understanding the concepts. The best way to
guarantee acing the exams. Each concept practically
explained with examples from different domain. Thus
making you practically effective as well. 100's of
illustrations for easy recall and retention and make
the book interesting. Loaded with tips and tricks that
you can actually use. Every chapter ends with a Ninja
Drill to refresh the most important concepts in that
Chapter / Knowledge Area. The only book that gives
access to "Real Exams" like simulator. Details of
access inside the book. This would let you know your
improvement areas as well. Author has over 19,000
certified candidates who trained under him / his
company called PM-Pulse. The only set of books you
would need to buy. They are complete in all respects
(Minus the mindless Exams Passing strategies and
schemes). What is the philosophy of this book /
training? The book is based on 3 simple philosophy.
One: if you understand the subject well you will be
able to answer any question, no matter how complex,
that's asked to you on that subject. It's much easier to
understand the subject than to run around trying to
understand different kinds of questions, schemes,
strategies and jargons to clear PMP Exams. We have
been using this methodology since 2006 with over
19,000 PMP certified professionals and our candidates
not only pass the exams in first try they also become
practically better in project management due to
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"Understanding" the subject. Two: if the subject is
explained in an interesting manner and with a lot of
real world examples people absorb it better and
remember it the longest. Hence these series are filled
with apt and real world examples for every single
concept. And Three: people respond to illustrations
and images better than just plain text. This book is
filled with illustrations of concepts, tips and tricks and
mind-maps that will make it easy for you to
understand as well as help you create imageassociations for speedy recalls and retention. Ok! So
who is the author? Maneesh Vijaya, PMP Chief
Consultant, Mentor, Coach and Trainer on Strategy,
Portfolio, Program and Project Management with
25+yr Experience Founder of PM-Pulse, Global REP of
PMI, USA Founder of "Read & Pass Notes" Founder of
the exams simulation site a2zpm and PM audio sites
"PM Dhwani". Founder and CEO of an IT organization
dedicated to Project and Productivity tools and
software by the name of "Pulse Of IT". What are the
other books by Read & Pass Notes? One book for each
of the 10 Knowledge areas and 1 for Project
Framework, making a total of 11 books in this series.
Some testimonials
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BhOo4P6n31g
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e4kf-az3Vjc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VMNrt94YmjE

Head First PMP
This book is a compilation of writings handpicked in
esteemed scientific conferences that present the
variety of ways to approach this multifaceted
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phenomenon. In this book, knowledge management is
seen as an integral part of information and
communications technology (ICT). The topic is first
approached from the more general perspective,
starting with discussing knowledge management’s
role as a medium towards increasing productivity in
organizations. In the starting chapters of the book,
the duality between technology and humans is also
taken into account. In the following chapters, one may
see the essence and multifaceted nature of
knowledge management through branch-specific
observations and studies. Towards the end of the
book the ontological side of knowledge management
is illuminated. The book ends with two special
applications of knowledge management.

CAPM Exam Prep
To support the broadening spectrum of project
delivery approaches, PMI is offering A Guide to the
Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK®
Guide) – Sixth Edition as a bundle with its latest, the
Agile Practice Guide. The PMBOK® Guide – Sixth
Edition now contains detailed information about agile;
while the Agile Practice Guide, created in partnership
with Agile Alliance®, serves as a bridge to connect
waterfall and agile. Together they are a powerful tool
for project managers. The PMBOK® Guide – Sixth
Edition – PMI's flagship publication has been updated
to reflect the latest good practices in project
management. New to the Sixth Edition, each
knowledge area will contain a section entitled
Approaches for Agile, Iterative and Adaptive
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Environments, describing how these practices
integrate in project settings. It will also contain more
emphasis on strategic and business
knowledge—including discussion of project
management business documents—and information
on the PMI Talent Triangle™ and the essential skills
for success in today's market. Agile Practice Guide
has been developed as a resource to understand,
evaluate, and use agile and hybrid agile approaches.
This practice guide provides guidance on when,
where, and how to apply agile approaches and
provides practical tools for practitioners and
organizations wanting to increase agility. This practice
guide is aligned with other PMI standards, including A
Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge
(PMBOK® Guide) – Sixth Edition, and was developed
as the result of collaboration between the Project
Management Institute and the Agile Alliance.

PMP Project Management Professional
Practice Tests
Executives in the most forward-thinking businesses
are taking project management beyond specific
projects in manufacturing, product development, and
IT, and adopting its powerful methods company-wide.
This book describes in detail the four key functions,
also known as the Four Pillars of the EPMO House of
Excellence, that are crucial to building an effective
Enterprise Project Management Office (EPMO).

Project Management for the Unofficial
Project Manager
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"Free full-length practice PMI-ACP exam
inside"--Cover.

The Power of Enterprise-wide Project
Management
This fully integrated study resource is completely
updated for the PMBOK, Sixth Edition This highly
effective self-study guide contains all of the
information you need to prepare for the latest version
of the challenging Project Management Professional
exam. Electronic content includes the Total Tester
customizable exam engine, worksheets, reference
PDFs, and more than an hour of video training from
the author. Fully updated for the Sixth Edition of the
PMI Project Management Body of Knowledge
(PMBOK® Guide), PMP Project Management
Professional Study Guide, Fifth Edition contains more
than 900 accurate practice exam questions. Each
chapter includes a list of objectives covered, a
chapter review, key terms, a two-minute drill, and a
self-test with detailed explanations for both the
correct and incorrect answer choices. • Offers 100%
coverage of all official objectives for the PMP exam•
Downloadable full-color, memory card for studying
anywhere• Written by a project management
consultant and bestselling author

Software Engineering at Google
No project management training? No problem! In
today’s workplace, employees are routinely expected
to coordinate and manage projects. Yet, chances are,
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you aren’t formally trained in managing
projects—you’re an unofficial project manager.
FranklinCovey experts Kory Kogon, Suzette
Blakemore, and James Wood understand the
importance of leadership in project completion and
explain that people are crucial in the formula for
success. Project Management for the Unofficial Project
Manager offers practical, real-world insights for
effective project management and guides you
through the essentials of the people and project
management process: Initiate Plan Execute
Monitor/Control Close Unofficial project managers in
any arena will benefit from the accessible, engaging
real-life anecdotes, memorable “Project Management
Proverbs,” and quick reviews at the end of each
chapter. If you’re struggling to keep your projects
organized, this book is for you. If you manage projects
without the benefit of a team, this book is also for
you. Change the way you think about project
management—"project manager" may not be your
official title or necessarily your dream job, but with
the right strategies, you can excel.

The Honor Bound Groom
Rita's course in a book for passing the PMP exam fifth
edition for the PMPBOK guide - third edition.

PMP Exam Prep
Complete coverage of all current objectives for the
CAPM and PMP exams—more than 1,000 practice
exam questions and in-depth explanations in total!
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Thoroughly revised for the current PMI Project
Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK), this up-todate resource offers complete coverage of all the
material included on the Certified Associate in Project
Management and Project Management Professional
exams. You’ll find learning objectives at the beginning
of each chapter, exam tips, practice exam questions,
and in-depth explanations. Written by a leading
project management consultant and trainer,
CAPM/PMP Project Management Certification All-inOne Exam Guide, Third Edition will help you pass the
exams with ease and will also serve as an essential onthe-job reference. Covers all exam topics, including:
Project integration management Managing the project
scope Managing project time, costs, and quality
Managing project human resources Managing project
communications Managing project risks Project
procurement management Managing project
stakeholders Project management processes
Electronic content includes: 750 CAPM and PMP
practice exam questions—test yourself by exam
domain or take a complete exam Bonus process
review quiz One hour of video training from the
author New! Process ITTO Quick Review Guide New!
CAPM/PMP Exam Cheat Sheets

CAPM/PMP Project Management
Certification All-In-One Exam Guide,
Third Edition
A guide to C# 3.0 and Visual Studio 2008 covers such
topics as objects, data types and references,
encapsulation, interfaces, exception handling, and
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LINQ.

Head First PMP
Offering hundreds of sample questions, thoughtprovoking exercise, and critical time-saving tips, this
book will help you pass the PMP exam on your first
try. Will teach you tricks of the trade for passing the
exam and help you identify gaps in your knowledge.

The PMP Exam
Today, software engineers need to know not only how
to program effectively but also how to develop proper
engineering practices to make their codebase
sustainable and healthy. This book emphasizes this
difference between programming and software
engineering. How can software engineers manage a
living codebase that evolves and responds to
changing requirements and demands over the length
of its life? Based on their experience at Google,
software engineers Titus Winters and Hyrum Wright,
along with technical writer Tom Manshreck, present a
candid and insightful look at how some of the world’s
leading practitioners construct and maintain software.
This book covers Google’s unique engineering culture,
processes, and tools and how these aspects
contribute to the effectiveness of an engineering
organization. You’ll explore three fundamental
principles that software organizations should keep in
mind when designing, architecting, writing, and
maintaining code: How time affects the sustainability
of software and how to make your code resilient over
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time How scale affects the viability of software
practices within an engineering organization What
trade-offs a typical engineer needs to make when
evaluating design and development decisions

AWS Certified Solutions Architect Official
Study Guide
Lucy Fitzhenry didn't just wake up one morning and
decide to do something stupid… But when an
experimental strain of chocolate that she'd developed
needed testing, someone had to do it. Who knew that
overindulging in her creation would turn an
introverted plant lover into a wild nymphomaniac? Or
that a celebration with Nick, her boss, would lead to a
shocking kiss…and a whole lot more. She blamed it
on the chocolate. Her new discovery was supposed to
have made her career. Not turn her practical, logical,
normal life upside down and get her pregnant with
her boss's baby! Though she and Nick butted heads at
work, if their one night together was any indication,
they were a great match in bed. With a little luck (and
chocolate!) maybe they could turn their one-night
stand into the chance of a lifetime.

The Baby Chase
A quick reference guide for the PMP Exam, this sturdy,
laminated card accompanies The PMP Exam: How To
Pass On Your First Try, 6th Edition. Presenting all 49
processes along with the key inputs, tools, and
outputs, this helpful tool also depicts techniques,
tables, and graphs to highlight the most important
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information at a glance. Common formulas are
organized for rapid look-up, bringing relevant
information for the PMP Exam together in one
resource.

Applied Software Project Management
Legendary Texas surgeon Justin Webb faced his
biggest challenge-winning the heart of brash, bold
and beautiful detective Winona Raye. When Winona
discovered a baby abandoned at her door, the
bachelor doc saw his chance and offered a hand-in
marriage. Independent Winona was in no hurry to
walk down the aisle, but Justin was going to be there
for herwhether she wanted him to or not.

Pmp Exam Prep Over 600 Practice
Questions
Fortune's Children: The Brides: Meet the Fortune
brides—six special women who perpetuate a family
legacy greater than mere riches! ALTAR BOUND….
Pregnant bride Kelly Sinclair had agreed to a marriagein-name-only to secure her baby's birthright. CEO Mac
Fortune was dutifully marrying her as the baby's
father—his playboy brother—had skipped town.
Falling in love wasn't part of the deal. Until Kelly got
to the alter…and the groom sealed their vows with a
blood-spinning kiss. Could she turn an honorable deed
into a lifetime commitment?

Head First PMP
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Prepare for the PMP certification exam in a unique
and inspiring way with Head First PMP. The second
edition of this book provides 100% coverage of the
latest principles and certification objectives offered in
The PMBOK Guide, 4th edition, with a visually rich
format is designed for the way your brain works. You'll
find a full-length sample exam included inside the
book. Using the latest research in neurobiology,
cognitive science, and learning theory, Head First PMP
offers you a multi-sensory experience that helps the
material stick, not a text-heavy approach that puts
you to sleep. You get a thorough and effective
preparation guide with hundreds of practice questions
and exam strategies, along with puzzles, games,
problems, and exercises that make learning easy and
entertaining. More than just passing a test, a PMP
certification means that you have the knowledge to
solve most common project problems, but studying
for a difficult four-hour exam on project management
isn't easy, even for experienced project managers.
The book teaches underlying concepts so that you
can understand the PMBOK principles and pass the
certification exam with flying colors. Head First PMP
puts project management principles into context to
help you understand, remember, and apply them -not just on the exam, but also on the job.

Blame It on Chocolate
All she wanted was a baby. And if that meant falling
into bed with rugged P.I. Gabriel Devereaux, then
Rebecca Fortune would swallow her pride and seduce
her nemesis. She knew he would soon be gone from
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her life, so her secret would be safe. But then the
eternally single Rebecca was shocked to realize her
passion for Gabriel had gone beyond pretense. Would
the father of her child ever feel the same
way…especially with the lie between them?

Learning Agile
"If you're looking for solid, easy-to-follow advice on
estimation, requirements gathering, managing
change, and more, you can stop now: this is the book
for you."--Scott Berkun, Author of The Art of Project
Management What makes software projects succeed?
It takes more than a good idea and a team of talented
programmers. A project manager needs to know how
to guide the team through the entire software project.
There are common pitfalls that plague all software
projects and rookie mistakes that are made
repeatedly--sometimes by the same people! Avoiding
these pitfalls is not hard, but it is not necessarily
intuitive. Luckily, there are tried and true techniques
that can help any project manager. In Applied
Software Project Management, Andrew Stellman and
Jennifer Greene provide you with tools, techniques,
and practices that you can use on your own projects
right away. This book supplies you with the
information you need to diagnose your team's
situation and presents practical advice to help you
achieve your goal of building better software. Topics
include: Planning a software project Helping a team
estimate its workload Building a schedule Gathering
software requirements and creating use cases
Improving programming with refactoring, unit testing,
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and version control Managing an outsourced project
Testing software Jennifer Greene and Andrew
Stellman have been building software together since
1998. Andrew comes from a programming
background and has managed teams of requirements
analysts, designers, and developers. Jennifer has a
testing background and has managed teams of
architects, developers, and testers. She has led
multiple large-scale outsourced projects. Between the
two of them, they have managed every aspect of
software development. They have worked in a wide
range of industries, including finance,
telecommunications, media, nonprofit, entertainment,
natural-language processing, science, and academia.
For more information about them and this book, visit
stellman-greene.com

The Pmp Exam
Dealing effectively with uncertainty requires today's
project manager to be familiar with a broad spectrum
of strategies, encompassing both 'hard' and 'soft'
methods. This theme of unified thinking (i.e. the need
to selectively draw upon a wide range of strategies in
any given situation) will differentiate the book from its
contemporaries. By picking up where traditional risk
management techniques begin to fail, it brings
together leading-edge thinking from a variety of
disciplines and shows how these techniques can be
used to conquer uncertainty in projects. The ability to
make good decisions when faced with uncertainty is
the real challenge. It is a universal truth that a
decision is only as good as the information it is based
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on. But good information is often hard to come by,
and all projects are vulnerable to the unknown and
the unknowable. Thus, uncertainty becomes the
sworn enemy of the project manager. Wherever we
try to analyse, quantify, plan and act, uncertainty lies
in wait to surprise us with its ambiguity and
unpredictability. It lurks in every stage of the project
lifecycle: in the planning (how long will this really
take?), the initiation (this isn't the situation I
expected!), the execution (who could have foreseen
that happening?), and even the completion of a
project (where are the expected benefits?). But
managing uncertainty is a lot more than just applying
risk management techniques. It requires a deep
appreciation of how uncertainty arises and, by
recognising its different guises, the appropriate
strategies can be formulated. If we can learn how to
reduce uncertainty, we can make better management
decisions and increase the chances of the project
succeeding. This book addresses five key questions: •
Why is there uncertainty in projects? • How do you
spot the symptoms of uncertainty, preferably at an
early stage? • What can be done to avoid
uncertainty? • What strategies can be used to deal
with project uncertainty? • How can both the
individual and the organisation learn to cope more
effectively in the future? The reader is assumed to be
a either a project management professional, or a
senior manager looking for ways to improve project
management strategy within their organisation. As
such, a foundation in project management basics is
assumed, although not essential. The book then
builds on this by exposing new ideas and concepts,
and shows how these can be harnessed to tackle
Page 19/28

Online Library Head First Pmp Exam
uncertainty in its many guises.

PMI-ACP Exam Prep
Master all five PMP domains and boost your
confidence for exam day PMP: Project Management
Professional Practice Tests provides candidates with
an ideal study aid for PMP exam preparation. Fully
aligned with the A Guide to the Project Management
Body of Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide), 6th edition, this
book provides practice questions covering all five
performance domains. Five unique 160- question
chapter tests, as well as one practice exam cover
Initiating; Planning; Executing; Monitoring and
Controlling; and Closing to help you pinpoint weak
areas while there is still time to review. An additional
200-question practice test provides a bonus
exam--1000 questions in all--, and a year of FREE
access to the Sybex interactive online learning
environment puts a test bank, practice questions, and
more at your disposal. The PMP exam is a challenging
four-hour, 200-question validation of your project
management knowledge. Mimicking exam conditions
is one of the best ways to prepare, and this book is
designed to test your knowledge, focus, and mental
endurance to get you fully prepared for the big day.
Test your project management knowledge with 1,000
challenging questions Prepare using up-to-date
material that accurately reflect the current exam
Access digital study tools including electronic
flashcards and additional practice questions In today's
IT marketplace, qualified project managers are
heavily in demand as employers increasingly require
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those who are capable of managing larger and more
complex projects. The PMP certification shows that
you know, understand, and can practice PMBOK
guidelines to a rigorous level, and is considered the
premier project management qualification out
there—so when exam day arrives, complete
preparation becomes critical to your success. PMP:
Project Management Professional Practice Tests help
you gauge your progress, preview exam day, and
focus your study time so you can conquer the exam
with confidence. To register for access to the online
test banks included with the purchase of this book,
please visit: www.wiley.com/go/sybextestprep.

Read And Pass Notes For PMP Exams
(Based On PMBOK Guide 6th Edition)
Learn the latest principles and certification objectives
in The PMBOK Guide, Fourth Edition, in a unique and
inspiring way with Head First PMP . The second edition
of this book helps you prepare for the PMP
certification exam using a visually rich format
designed for the way your brain works. You'll find a
full-length sample exam included inside the book.
More than just proof of passing a test, a PMP
certification means that you have the knowledge to
solve most common project problems. But studying
for a difficult four-hour exam on project management
isn't easy, even for experienced project managers.
Drawing on the latest research in neurobiology,
cognitive science, and learning theory, Head First PMP
offers you a multi-sensory experience that helps the
material stick, not a text-heavy approach that puts
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you to sleep. This book will help you: Learn PMP's
underlying concepts to help you understand the
PMBOK principles and pass the certification exam with
flying colors Get 100% coverage of the latest
principles and certification objectives in The PMBOK
Guide, Fourth Edition, including two new processes:
Collect Requirements and Identify Stakeholders Make
use of a thorough and effective preparation guide
with hundreds of practice questions and exam
strategies Explore the material through puzzles,
games, problems, and exercises that make learning
easy and entertaining Head First PMP puts project
management principles into context to help you
understand, remember, and apply them -- not just on
the exam, but also on the job.

PMP Exam Prep
Knowledge Management
Passing the exam is no easy task, no matter how
many books or videos you study. You will need to take
exam like questions in order to be prepared for the
real test. This book will give you the exam like
experience you need in order to pass the actual exam
on your first try. Almost all PMP exam questions are
scenarios, which will test your ability to choose the
best answer. The questions in this book are mostly
scenarios and are formatted just like the actual exam.
They will test your skills and knowledge of selecting
the best answer. All questions comes with a detail
explanations of why a choice was correct and why the
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others were wrong.

Head First PMP, 2nd Edition
The PMI-ACP Exam
13 comprehension lessons ; Concepts and study
material ; Games and exercices ; Tricks of the trade ;
Practice exams and questions.

PMP Exam Prep
This highly accessible book gives advice to project
managers who need to get up to speed quickly. It
includes hints and tips on managing budget, time,
scope and people. This updated edition reflects
changes to working practices such as the use of social
media and collaboration tools. SHORTLISTED FOR THE
2014 CMI MANAGEMENT BOOK OF THE YEAR.

PMP Project Management Professional
Study Guide, Fifth Edition
This is the first book written specifically for the new
PMI-ACP exam. It is a single, compact reference that
will help the reader prepare for and pass the
certification exam. Contents include: Understanding
Agile, The PMI-ACP Exam, The Agile Manifesto, Project
Justification, Teams & Team Space, Agile Planning,
Working with Agile, Coaching with Agile, Agile
Methodologies, How to Pass the PMI-ACP Exam,
Glossary of Terms, 2 Simulated Exams with Answers.
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PMP Exam Master Prep
Head First PMP
Validate your AWS skills. This is your opportunity to
take the next step in your career by expanding and
validating your skills on the AWS cloud. AWS has been
the frontrunner in cloud computing products and
services, and the AWS Certified Solutions Architect
Official Study Guide for the Associate exam will get
you fully prepared through expert content, and realworld knowledge, key exam essentials, chapter
review questions, access to Sybex’s interactive online
learning environment, and much more. This official
study guide, written by AWS experts, covers exam
concepts, and provides key review on exam topics,
including: Mapping Multi-Tier Architectures to AWS
Services, such as web/app servers, firewalls, caches
and load balancers Understanding managed RDBMS
through AWS RDS (MySQL, Oracle, SQL Server,
Postgres, Aurora) Understanding Loose Coupling and
Stateless Systems Comparing Different Consistency
Models in AWS Services Understanding how AWS
CloudFront can make your application more cost
efficient, faster and secure Implementing Route
tables, Access Control Lists, Firewalls, NAT, and DNS
Applying AWS Security Features along with traditional
Information and Application Security Using Compute,
Networking, Storage, and Database AWS services
Architecting Large Scale Distributed Systems
Understanding of Elasticity and Scalability Concepts
Understanding of Network Technologies Relating to
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AWS Deploying and Managing Services with tools
such as CloudFormation, OpsWorks and Elastic
Beanstalk. Learn from the AWS subject-matter
experts, review with proven study tools, and apply
real-world scenarios. If you are looking to take the
AWS Certified Solutions Architect Associate exam, this
guide is what you need for comprehensive content
and robust study tools that will help you gain the
edge on exam day and throughout your career.

Managing Project Uncertainty
What will you learn from this book? Head First PMP
teaches you the latest principles and certification
objectives in The PMBOK® Guide in a unique and
inspiring way. This updated fourth edition takes you
beyond specific questions and answers with a unique
visual format that helps you grasp the big picture of
project management. By putting PMP concepts into
context, you’ll be able to understand, remember, and
apply them—not just on the exam, but on the job. No
wonder so many people have used Head First PMP as
their sole source for passing the PMP exam. This book
will help you: Learn PMP’s underlying concepts to help
you understand the PMBOK principles and pass the
certification exam with flying colors Get 100%
coverage of the latest principles and certification
objectives in The PMBOK® Guide, Sixth Edition Make
use of a thorough and effective preparation guide
with hundreds of practice questions and exam
strategies Explore the material through puzzles,
games, problems, and exercises that make learning
easy and entertaining Why does this book look so
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different? Based on the latest research in cognitive
science and learning theory, Head First PMP uses a
visually rich format to engage your mind, rather than
a text-heavy approach that puts you to sleep. Why
waste your time struggling with new concepts? This
multi-sensory learning experience is designed for the
way your brain really works.

Head First PMP, 3rd Edition
The practice tests in this book are designed to help
students adjust to the pace, subject matter, and
difficulty of the real Project Management Professional
(PMP) exam. Geared towards anyone preparing for
the exam, all tests include clear solutions to help you
understand core concepts. It has over 1,000 realistic
PMP sample questions to help you pass the exam on
your first try. It also contains 18 condensed PMP mock
exams that can be completed in one hour; 11
targeted PMBOK Knowledge Area tests, and detailed
solution sets for all PMP questions which include clear
explanations and wording, PMBOK Knowledge Area
and page references, and reasoning based on the
latest PMBOK Guide - fifth edition and updated PMP
exam format. --

Shortcuts to Success
A Guide to the Project Management Body
of Knowledge (PMBOK(R) Guide-Sixth
Edition / Agile Practice Guide Bundle
(HINDI)
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This is the only comprehensive guide to getting ready
to pass the Project Management Professional (PMP(R))
Certification Exam. This third edition is current and
complete with 60 more pages and over 600 changes
from the last edition. Tells you what to study and how
to study and helps increase your confidence. This
book has been selected by Project Management
Institute (PMI(R)) for their only PMP review class in
1999 and by many PMI chapters for the chapter PMP
review classes.
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